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Community Development

SUBJECT: Resolution scheduling a September 24, 2024, public hearing to 
consider past performance detailed in the Federal Fiscal Year 
(FFY) 2023 Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation 
Report and future needs of housing and community development 
programs

Attached is a resolution scheduling a public hearing on Tuesday, September 24, 2024, 
at 7:00 p.m. to provide citizens the opportunity to comment on past performance of 
housing and community development programs.  The hearing also will offer citizens the 
opportunity to identify community needs to be addressed by future programs.  Written 
comments will be accepted from September 9, 2024, through September 25, 2024.

Program Performance.  Citizens are invited to comment on the draft copy of the FFY 
2023 Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER).  The CAPER 
contains fiscal and program performance information for activities carried out from July 
1, 2023, through June 30, 2024, with Community Development Block Grant (CDBG), 
HOME Investment Partnerships (HOME), and Emergency Solutions Grants (ESG) 
program funds.  This time period represents the third program year of the FY 2022-2026 
Regional Consolidated Housing and Community Development Plan.

The report will be available for public review by September 9, 2024, at www.grcd.info 
and in the Community Development Department, City Hall, Suite 460, from 8:00 a.m. to 
5:00 p.m.

Community Needs.  Citizens also may comment on housing and community 
development needs for future planning for the CDBG, HOME, and ESG 
programs.  These comments will contribute to the development of the FFY 2025 
Housing and Community Development Annual Action Plan.
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The public hearing will be held at 7:00 p.m. in the City Commission Chambers located 
on the 9th floor of City Hall at 300 Monroe Avenue, NW.
..

Your COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE recommends adoption of the 
following resolution setting the date for a public hearing to obtain public comment on 
housing and community development program performance and needs.
 

RESOLVED:

1. That a public hearing to obtain public comment on the Federal Fiscal Year 2023 
Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report and for future housing 
and community development needs be held on Tuesday, September 24, 2024, at 
7:00 p.m. in the City Commission Chambers, City Hall, 300 Monroe Avenue NW; 
and 

2. That the draft Federal Fiscal Year 2023 Consolidated Annual Performance and 
Evaluation Report be available for review at the Community Development 
Department, City Hall, Suite 460, 300 Monroe Avenue NW, during normal business 
hours from 8:00 a.m. on September 9, 2024, through 5:00 p.m. on September 25, 
2024, and at www.grcd.info; and

3. That the City Clerk is directed to publish notice of said public hearing.


